
Hello, children, 
 
We hope you are all well and gradually becoming used to this very different learning 
pattern. During our phone calls and email messages, we have been pleased to hear that you 
are engaging with the work we are sending you and hope it is offering some structure to 
your day.  
You now deserve a break over your Easter Holiday, but it is important to maintain a good 
home-working habit. Therefore, in Week 1, we have set you some ‘Cracking Easter 
Homework Challenges’ to keep you busy. They represent a breadth of activities across the 
curriculum.  
Week 2, will arrive next week and consist of prior and pre-learning activities, to prepare you 
for the next phase of our Home Learning.  
Keep up with Rockstars, Numbots and Sumdog to keep your skills sharp and try to fit in 
some reading and exercise each day. 
We wish you all a Happy Easter,  
Stay safe, 
Year 4 Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Keep to a routine.  

• Try to get your work done in the morning if you can, when you are fresh and can give 
it your best attention.  

• Try to complete it in a room with no distractions and you will complete it quicker. 
You can then enjoy your afternoon activities and walks, knowing that your work is 
complete for the day.  

• Keep reading. This is an enjoyable activity you can do at any time of the day. 
• Try to do some written work each day 


